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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Upcoming Recovery Plan Webinars; Our CEO's comment on LloydsPharmacy; Our reaction to the recent Autumn Statement. 







		




			Webinars on Recovery Plan agreement
Next week we will be holding two webinars on the Recovery Plan agreement. These will provide pharmacy owners with a summary of the agreement, describing how we arrived at the deal and its importance for the future of the sector. It will be a chance to hear directly from our Chief Executive and Community Pharmacy England Negotiating Team Members and to ask them questions about the negotiations and agreement.

Please note: These webinars will not provide detailed guidance on providing the services: this will be covered in further webinars to be announced soon.

Booking must be made in advance via the relevant registration form:
1. Monday 27th November at 7pm 
1. Tuesday 28th November at 12:30pm 

Help with Pharmacy First and other services
We are working with NHS England and the Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education (CPPE) to organise a series of more detailed webinars to provide practical information on Pharmacy First and the updated Contraception and Hypertension services. The timings and registration for these will be available very shortly.









		Please register to join on Monday 27th November at 7pm 




		Or register to join on Tuesday 28th November at 12.30pm 




		




			LloydsPharmacy confirms exit from community pharmacy market
LloydsPharmacy, which once held the position of the country’s second-largest community pharmacy chain, has confirmed its departure from the high street. The chain said that all their pharmacies have now been sold and four stores have closed. 

Commenting on this news, our CEO Janet Morrison said:
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			Read more 







		




			Autumn Statement: Community Pharmacy England calls for increased support for pharmacies
The Chancellor of the Exchequer, Jeremy Hunt, gave his Autumn Statement to Parliament earlier this week, setting out future Government spending plans.
One of the key announcements was that the National Minimum Wage is set to increase from £10.42 to £11.44, the third largest increase in real terms since the Living Wage was introduced in 2016. Community Pharmacy England is cognisant of the impact that this will have on the already immense financial pressures that pharmacy owners are grappling with.

Our CEO has signalled her concern, suggesting that "This is just another cost pressure that pharmacies cannot control and it must be addressed through a sustainable, long-term funding arrangement.” 

Read more including our CEO's comment in full
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The decision by LloydsPharmacy to exit the community pharmacy market,
coming as it does alongside other headlines about branch closures, record
losses and pharmacy sales, reflect the brutal reality in community
pharmacies as financial and operational pressures continue to take their
toll. This should be ringing alarm bells for Government and the NHS: their
near decade-long policy to squeeze community pharmacies financially is
now pushing all community pharmacy businesses to the brink.

While the £645m recovery plan funding announced last week is welcome
and will bring some relief to some businesses, it is not a panacea for all the
issues our sector faces. Increased and sustained support and investment
are also desperately needed and we will continue to press Government
and the NHS to deliver this.
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